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	MEETING

DATE: 1st April 2012



	Attendees
	Apologies

	Andy Clayton
	AC
	First Name
	AA
	First Name
	AA
	First Name
	AA

	Jo Jenkins
	JJ
	Nat Allen
	NA
	Helen Low
	HL
	Lou Clark
	LC

	Tony Jamasb
	TJ
	Jason Norris
	JN
	Steve Holmes
	SH
	
	

	Ray Bacon
	RB
	Neil Sucevic
	NS
	Steve U15
	
	
	

	Corrie Winks
	CW
	
	
	Jason Gomersall
	JG
	
	

	Shaun Nowel
	SN
	
	
	Kerry Hand
	KH
	
	

	Matt U11
	LC
	
	
	Matt Oxley
	MO
	
	

	Jason Norris
	JN
	
	
	Gareth Cooper
	GC
	
	


February Notes Summary

Vice Chairman recapped of previous month minutes.
Committee Notes
Bow mag roller needs ordered for Bottom Field on Friday 5th April
We have got more time to complete charter standard. We are outstanding a few documents and coach training.
AJ advised that he had posted link for training on Facebook page. Anyone needing any help should contact him

There is no treasurers report as Lou had been called away at short notice to the meeting. She sent her apologies..
No match reports being sent. We need to get more organised in the next season. Need to ensure we have a press and web officer role.
Respect Barriers were not being left in the equipment store. All coaches are reminded that shared equipment must be returned when used.

Teams were still not cleaning the top changing room after use. It was advised that the away changing rooms had been left in a really bad mess, this is embarrassing for the club. All teams that use the changing rooms should clean up after themselves. Corry and Shaun have been trying to keep it clean.
AJ advised all teams should complete the risk assessment form before their matches. They have to sign and date when checked. This will be left in the changing room.

It has been noted that the metal goalpost nets are too large to be stored. Steve advised he would ask Ben Bailey if they could spare another equipment locker.

Younger team coaches advised that the junior pitch was starting to struggle due to over use. All coaches have been advised not to use the junior pitch for training. Someone needs to mark a new training pitch as next year there will be several teams using the top pitch. It has been pointed out that Pete Wade keeps using it for training.
Andy C stated that Steve and himself would run summer coaching again for D&D dribblers. He would look for this to start early spring when the clocks go forward. Jo advised Sharon and herself would start an U7 girls team this year if possible.

All coaches need to canvas teams and parents and supply a list of parents and players that want to complete first aid training. We are also looking for someone to become a trainer; this role would also be a committee post. All names to be supplied to Jo at the next meeting.

Several fines submitted against the club for non-payment in January. This was for Girls U11. AJ thought these had been paid for the team. It was agreed these would be paid and signed off.
Andy C advised the bottom pitch was still looking untidy. He would investigate whether we could get a skip for this.

Jason had got lock replaced on changing rooms and provided keys to all managers.
Teams were advised to supply list of trophies for players at the next meeting.

It was agreed that the awards night will be held on 1st & 2nd of June.

It was agreed that club roles need to be developed and filled. People want to understand what a role entails. AJ advised will produce for the next meeting.

A Club Sign is needed. It’s not clear that Dearne and District plays on the field. AJ advised he would speak to the council and see what they said.

Members advised they want a football fete of some description and believed we could get enough interest. AJ advised he would see what he could do.

Coaches were advised to canvas parents and see what interest there is in joining the club to help out.

The members asked for the date of the AGM. AJ advised it will be at the end of the season and he would confirm at next meeting.

Jason Norris wanted to confirm the rules for his under sevens playing in the under eights team. AJ advised he would email the rules to him.

Next Meeting: ? 
Page 3 of 3

[image: image1.png]